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This Form 99 filing is in response to, and pursuant to the committee's understanding gained from, a phone conversation
with FEC RAD Analyst Caroline DeBerry. The phone conference took place on September 28, 2012, and was in response to
two
email letters from the FEC to the David Alameel for Congress candidate committee. The relevant issue which this Form 99
electronic submission addresses is the $500,000 increase in receipts on Line 13(a) of  the Detailed Summary Page of our
Amended 12 Day Pre-Primary Report (4/1/12-5/9/12). This increase should have been reported in the original 12 Day
Pre-Primary Report, however, it was not included due to a misfiling on our part. Upon being made aware of a negative
balance existing in the original report, we reviewed our files, discovered the oversight, and amended the report to
include the $500,000 increase in funds/receipts (a loan of the candidate's personal funds). We hope this Form 99 filing
resolves any and all concerns regarding this issue.
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